
From: Oxfordshire County Council  
Subject: New OCC Engagement Team 
 

Dear Sharon 

  
We are excited to introduce the newly formed Highway Engagement Team at Oxfordshire 

County Council. This team is dedicated to enhancing the quality of our highways and 

ensuring a smoother, safer journey for all.  
  
The Highway Engagement Team is your direct link to the County Council for all highway-

related matters. We are here to listen to your concerns, answer your questions, and work with 

you to improve our highway infrastructure. 
  
Our mission is to ensure that Oxfordshire’s highways are safe, efficient, and meet the needs 

of our diverse community.  
  
We understand the importance of first-hand experience and local knowledge. Therefore, we 

are offering all Parish and Town Councils the opportunity for face-to-face site visits. These 

visits will allow us to better understand your concerns, assess the situation on the ground, and 

work together to find the best solutions.  
  
We invite you to join us in this endeavour. Your input and collaboration are vital to the 

success of our mission. Let’s work together to make Oxfordshire’s highways safer and more 

efficient for everyone.  
  
Contact Us Please feel free to reach out to us to schedule a site visit or to discuss any 

highway-related concerns. I would be happy to come and spend some time with you and do a 

walk/talk of the town and any particular areas of concern or interest you may have. 

  
I do have some availability in May so please let me know any convenient dates and we can 

arrange to meet up. 

  
We look forward to working closely with you. 

  
Regards 

  
Engagement Officer 
Area Maintenance and Operations 
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